
LADY BRABOURNE COLLEGE 

Notice 
 

The Fourth Admission to the UG Honours courses (under CBCS) 

for the session 2018-19 will be conducted on the 14th of August 

2018, on the basis of provisional fourth merit list, scheduled to 

be published on 06/08/2018. Please watch this space for 

relevant information and notices regarding the Fourth 

Admission.       

 


